
November 15, 2024

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Families,
We had our TK/Kindergarten information
night on Wednesday. If you, or a friend has
a TK or Kindergarten student starting next
school year, let them know that online
registration starts on December 2. This week some
classes attended a free assembly that hosted Carly the
cow. She was an animated cow that talked about being
kind to others. See photo below.
Have a nice weekend.
Warm regards,
Patrick Eagle

Attendance this week: 96% (last week 98%)

MAKE-UP PICTURE DAY
This coming Thursday is make-up picture day. It is for
retakes and for students that were absent. Please click
here for more information.

LOST AND FOUND
Once again, the Lost and Found has become overrun.
There are a few things that you can do to help. First, put
your child’s name on their sweatshirts and jackets. You
can also peruse the Lost and Found rack in the hallway
between rooms 7 and 8 after school. Lastly, please
remind your child to try to remember to pick up their
jackets and sweatshirts off the playground, and they can
look through the Lost and Found as well. We would really
like to get clothing back to whom it belongs! Thanks for
your help.

A ‘NOTE’ FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER
Please join us for our long-held tradition of singing and
playing holiday songs at the Annual Tree Lighting
Ceremony, presented by the Mark West Area Chamber of
Commerce. 4th-, 5th-, and 6th-grade chorus and
continuing violin students from Riebli, San Miguel, and
Mark West will perform at this event. The Tree Lighting
Ceremony will take place on Wednesday, December 4 at
6:00pm in the Mark West Elementary MPR. Students who
are performing have received a paper flyer with more
details. The flyer also went out to performers' parents via
email.

PTO UPDATE
Mark your calendars for Saturday, December 7th,
10am-12pm and join us for a morning of holiday
craft-making and fun at this year’s Elves’
Workshop! We’ll have five different crafts to
choose from, Santa’s Selfie Station, Mrs.
Clause’s Bakeshop, a gift-wrapping station and
more! This year we are adding a Maker’s Market

for parents and students who are interested in selling
their homemade goods. If you are a maker and would like
a booth, please reach out to Jackie Sherwood
jsherwood2014@gmail.com. More details to follow! If you
would like to help out with the event please sign up below.
Elves' Workshop

Spirit Wear Link
Don't forget to follow us on social media:
Facebook: San Miguel PTO Site
Instagram: Smeagles_PTO

UPCOMING DATES
11/21/24 - Make-Up Picture Day
11/25-11/29 - Thanksgiving Break
12/4/24 - Tree Lighting
12/7/24 - Elves’ Workshop 10 - 12
12/23/24-1/3/25 - Winter Break
1/20/25 - MLK Jr. Birthday

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ShjbFSQ0X9qYAk2Xi_u9BLOr0N9l6DYh/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ShjbFSQ0X9qYAk2Xi_u9BLOr0N9l6DYh/view?usp=sharing
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10C0548AAAF28ABFF2-53011167-elves
https://1stplacespiritwear.com/schools/CA/Santa%20Rosa/San+Miguel+Elementary+School/collection_detail.html?utm_source=fwd&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=fwd

